
  PCC0042 
 

  

Dear Colleagues, 

For nearly 70 years, Hill’s® Pet Nutrition® has lived its philosophy:  We believe all animals – from your 

pet to the companion animals we care for – should be loved and cared for during their lifetimes. That’s 

why we’re proud our pet foods can make a difference in your pet’s life. 

Nutrition plays an important role in maintaining the health of your patients, as well as, managing their 

illness. Hill’s Pet Nutrition is here to help you through our Veterinary Consultation Service (VCS). By 

contacting our VCS, you are able to discuss nutritional and general management of a veterinary case, 

consult about any of our nutritional products, and learn about the latest innovations in nutritional 

therapy – all with a complimentary phone conversation with our veterinary and veterinary technician 

team. Our consultation team has over 120 years of combined veterinary professional expertise and 

understands the challenges of practice, as well as, has the technical expertise to help find practical and 

effective solutions to nutritionally benefit your patients. 

For your convenience, there are four ways to contact Hill’s VCS: 

Monday through Friday, 8 AM to 5PM CT 

o Phone:  (800) 548-8387 

o Fax:  (800) 548-8329 

o Email:  vet_consult@hillspet.com 

o Live Chat: Via www.hillsvet.com  

Hill’s commitment to the pets we all care for every day, as well as, to veterinary schools and tomorrow’s 

professionals runs deep. The Hill’s Veterinary Consultation Service looks forward to assisting you and 

your hospital staff. We value our long-standing partnership with the veterinary healthcare team and 

look forward to growing this relationship in the future. 

 

 

Respectfully, 

 

Mark Brady, DVM, DACVECC 

Hill’s Veterinary Consultation Service 


